NOTES FROM
POCATELLO DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY
Meeting Scheduled August 11, 1992

Members present: MaryLee Shannon, Peter Angstadt (no quorum;
therefore no business was conducted. Minutes of the last
meeting {(June 30) which were previously distributed have not
yet been approved and will be brought for approval at the
September meeting.) -

Also present: Dean Tranmer, Attorney for PDA; Tom Arnold,
Executive Director; Mark Reid, Community Development

Jay Schlinsog, Executive Director of 0ld Town, Inc. was
introduced.

Tom reviewed the PDA's finances and will present the reports
for approval at the next meeting. One item of note is that
DOMSEA tax receipts are still uncertain. The County has not
yet received the payment due. Approximately $6500 is in the
"unreserved" fund.

Decision has been made to try to include Second Street
sidewalke in the proposed improvements. Dean will be preparing
a Petition for judicial validation after checking to see if
bond counsel will approve. Discussion was held as to
possibility of removing storm sewer improvements from the
project in order to devote more money to sidewalk improvements.




